
SEMAP Announces Next Twilight
Workshop – Gardening

Registration is open now.

Join the Southeastern Massachusetts Agricultural Partnership
as  we  continue  our  2015  Twilight  Workshop  Series!  This
workshop will take place amid beautiful gardens at Friends
Academy in Dartmouth, MA on Monday, June 29th from 6pm – 8pm.
Steve Walach will offer a tours of the Friends Academy garden
and an informative workshop for growers. Participants will
learn about triple-cropping and take away a fertility plan and
ideas for crop rotations. Those attending will also practice
with tools not typically used by home gardeners and will try
setting up a bed with hoops and row cover. With yields of over
5000lbs of produce per year, this garden is a perfect example
for home growers!

Please visit here for details and registration.
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